CITY OF BELLEVILLE, ILLINOIS

MARK W. ECKERT, MAYOR 101 SOUTH ILLINOIS STREET BELLEVILLE, ILLINOIS 62220-2105 (618) 233-6810





August 1, 2019

Mr. Jeffery Leving 19 South LaSalle St. Suite 1500 Chicago, IL 60603

Dear Jeffery,

Thank you for speaking at the 16th annual symposium for the Illinois Council on Responsible Fatherhood on Saturday, July 27, 2019 at the Belleville Public Library. The symposium appeared to be a great success and very informative.

Jeffery, I enjoyed meeting you, and I did not know in advance that we would have so much shared knowledge about this important fatherhood symposium.

I appreciate the books you donated to our library and the two books you gave me, and I look forward to reading them. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need my assistance in the future.

Sincerely,

Mark w. Ecker

Mark W. Eckert

Mayor

MWE: sc